
           
ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

 
 
May 2, 2024 
 

To, 

All Parents of students from Grades 3 to 9 

 

Entry Card for Annual Examination  

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that all students of Grades 3 to 9 should possess an Entry 

Card to enable them to take the Annual Examination due to begin soon, as per the 

schedule sent to you. 

Kindly ensure that all fee dues for the academic year are cleared to  collect the Entry 

Card from the Class Teacher. 

With best wishes, 
 
 
Principal 


